
The Moorings Condominium Board of Directors 

 October 2023 Meeting 

 

The regular Board Meeting for October was changed to a presentation 

by Robert Mitchell.  Notice was placed on property bulletin boards and 

on the web site 48 hours in advance.  He discussed the current 

property/flood insurance issues in Florida.  After the presentation the 

floor was opened to questions with no response. 

 

The Board will be considering the information and options given by Mr. 

Mitchell and will compare with the current insurance carrier – PCS. 

The Board 

 

 

 


